
 

Hallie’s Hot Wire 
Division 12’s July Newsletter 

Introduction: 

Hello KT Division 12! Here is your newsletter for the month of July. If anyone has any 
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me! 

●  Email: ​hallie@ktkey.org 
● Phone: 502-507-3475 
● I am also on almost all social media 
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Save the Date 
 

There are a few dates that everyone needs to be aware of:   

October 20, 2018: Fall Rally in Dollywood 

November 2-4, 2018: Kiwanis Family Conference 

March 22-24, 2019: DCON in Franklin, TN 

 

Dates that are TBD: 

Division Officer Training (to be held in September-October) 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Division Meeting 

 

Our DCM took place on June 10th at the South Central Regional Library 
in Louisville, KY. We had three schools who participated in the activities. 
In total we collected 57 coloring books and 55 packs of crayons for the 
local Ronald McDonald House. Thank you to everyone who spent their 
time making cards for the kids!  

 



 
Contact Information 

If you have not given me contact information for president, vice 
president, secretary, and advisor, I need those ASAP!! Please text or 
email me the names, phone numbers, and email addresses of each.  

Remind 101:  
Anyone who wants to receive information and reminders should sign up! 
I will not spam the message, only when necessary.  

 



Please notify me about any upcoming service projects you would like 
me to attend! 

ICON 
I can fully say that the KT District had an amazing time in Chicago for 
International Convention! From touring and learning about Chicago to 
pin trading, every moment was a blast. While there we got to elect our 
2018-2019 International Board. I am so glad that I got to be apart of this 
wonderful opportunity! If anyone is even thinking about going next year, 
I highly recommend it. There is no way you can go wrong by expanding 
your Key Club relations! Throughout the year the board will be 
promoting ICON 2019 in Baltimore, Maryland. See some photos below! 

 

 



 




